
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF FLORAL PARK 
 

ON CALL TREE REMOVAL AND PRUNING SERVICES 
 
Sealed Bids for ON CALL TREE REMOVAL AND PRUNING SERVICES will be received by the 
Village Administrator of the Incorporated Village of Floral Park, located at Village Hall, 1 Floral 
Boulevard, Floral Park, New York, until 10:00 a.m. (Local Time), on Tuesday, August 27, 2024 and 
then at said office, publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
Complete digital sets of bid documents containing the Advertisement for Bids, Instructions to Bidders, Bid, 
Agreement, General Conditions and related documents may be obtained on or after Friday, August 9, 2024.  
Documents can be viewed or downloaded from the Village website at: https://fpvillage.org/village-wide-bids/  
 
All bidders are required to register by emailing their intent to bid to Bids@FPVillage.org to ensure receipt 
of all necessary information, including bid addenda. All bid addenda will be transmitted to registered plan 
holders via email and will be available on the Village website. 
 
The Bidder to whom the Village proposes to award the Contract will be required to furnish performance 
and payment bonds and the necessary insurance certificates as prescribed in the General Conditions 
and the Supplementary Conditions upon the execution of the Agreement.  Bidders are required to 
execute a non-collusive bidding certification required by Section 103-d of the General Municipal Law of the 
State of New York. 
 
The attention of Bidders is particularly called to the requirements as to the conditions of employment to be 
observed and the prevailing wage rates to be paid under the contracts. 
 
Bidders are also required to comply with the anti-discrimination provisions of Sections 290-301 of the 
Executive Law of the State of New York. 
 
The Village reserves the right to reject any or all of the Bids received, to re-advertise for Bids, to abandon 
the project, to waive any or all informalities in any Bid received and to accept any proposal which the Village 
decides to be for the best interest of the Village. 
 
By Order of The Incorporated Village of Floral Park 
 
Gerard M. Bambrick 
Village Administrator/Treasurer 
August 9, 2024 
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